
This year the Notts Mini league Track and Field meetings returned to normal after a curtailed season 

in 2021 with 4 meetings and the normal selection of events. The meetings varied from the very 

windy conditions at Rushcliffe in April to the baking heat of Mansfield in July. As in 2021 the league 

was organised by Rushcliffe as part of the clubs taking it in turns to organise mini-league events with 

us also hosting the 1st two meetings of the year. 

This year we had 67 different athletes represent the club which is an improvement on 2021 as we 

started to get more of the new recruits involved in the U11 events. We had approximately 40 

athletes at each meeting who had lots of fun and set many personal bests. 

Overall the club finished 3rd behind Notts and Mansfield with  

• U11 Girls – 3rd 

• U11 Boys – 2nd 

• U13 Girls – 4th 

• U13 Boys – 1st 

• U15 Girls – 5th 

• U15 Boys – 3rd 

 

 

 

 


